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COMMUNITY ADVISORY 
AUTO CRIMES                                          

Over the past week, we have experienced a couple of motor vehicle related crimes and 

the North Bay Village Police Department would like to raise awareness of this recent 

activity. On Monday, August 1st, 2022, a motor vehicle was reported stolen from North 

Bay Island. The vehicle was recovered a couple of days later in the City of Margate, 

Florida, and two suspects have been apprehended in that case. On Wednesday, August 

3rd, 2022, another vehicle was stolen from Harbor Island. Detectives are still actively 

searching for that vehicle—following investigative leads and expecting to successfully 

clear that case as well. 

As part of the North Bay Village Police Department’s continuing effort to provide a safe 

and secure community environment, we want to remind our residents that safety and 

security is a shared responsibility.  

Here are some valuable tips for protecting your vehicle/property that should always be 

followed. 

 Park your vehicle in a well-lit area 

 Always keep your doors locked 

 Avoid leaving valuables in plain view of others 

 Remove your keys from the vehicle 

 Install a tracking system 

 Report any suspicious activity by calling the Police Department at (305)758-2626 

or, in case of emergency 911 

It is easy to become complacent when you live in a safe community. That said, it is 

important that everyone continues to remain vigilant to ensure that our public safety 

(police/community) partnership always remains strong and effective.  


